
ARYA VEDIC SCHOOL ROBOTICS AND CODING CLUB REPORT. 

 

The Coding and Robotics clubs at Arya Vedic School provide valuable learning experiences to students in 

both the Primary and Secondary sections. These clubs aim to introduce students to technology and 

innovation, with a focus on robotics and STEM concepts. 

 

We are excited to share the incredible accomplishments of our Robotics and Coding Club at the recent 

Hackathon competition at Rusinga Schools. Over the last six months, our club has been a center of 

innovation and learning, offering students valuable experiences in technology, coding, and robotics. 

 

During the hackathon, our students demonstrated remarkable skill and determination as they competed 

against peers from schools across the country, such as Kigwa Schools and Arya Samaj Schools. Despite 

facing tough competition, they collaborated, exchanged ideas, and worked tirelessly to create impressive 

projects, which showcased the club's commitment to fostering innovation. 

 

We proudly announce that Arya Vedic School emerged victorious, earning a well-deserved trophy. This 

success demonstrates the dedication of our students, teachers, and parents who have all contributed to 

creating a dynamic learning environment. 

 

This win highlights the exceptional talent within our student community and reinforces our commitment 

to providing enriching opportunities in STEM fields and beyond. We invite you to enroll your child and 

be part of our journey toward excellence. 

 


